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From the Head Teacher  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have come to the end of the Spring term 
and it is so good that things are getting back 
to normal even though Covid is still a very real 
threat to the community.  
 
Over Easter, school will be holding year 6   
revision sessions. Our  year 6 team are giving 
up the first week of their holiday to continue 
to support the pupils—we are so thankful to 
have such an amazing team of staff, please 
make the most of this opportunity by         
ensuring that your year 6 children come to 
their sessions every day.  
 
We are so very lucky as a school to have a 
friendship with Lear Corporation—once again 
they have rallied together as an organisation 
to provide every single pupil in school with a 
chocolate Easter gift.  We send out a very 
heartful thanks to every member of their 
workforce for thinking of our pupils and do-
nating so many treats!  Please talk to your 
children at home about how lucky we are to 
have such a special relationship with Lear and 
support us in showing our gratitude to them. 
 
Over the next two weeks, relax and enjoy the 
break, recharge your batteries ready for the 
Summer term! 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher & NLE 

 

1N: Yousef 1F:  Denis 

2H: Leonel 2M: Sahar 

3W: Shamaailah 3G:  Imania 

4B:  Luna 4X: Mia 

5A: Fatima H 5B:  Huda 

6S:  Maria 6 H:  Abdulhadi 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

 
Impressive Attitude toward their 

Learning 

Holiday Club 
 

Just a quick reminder that Holiday Club will 
run from Monday11th to Friday 15th April 
2022, 10am to 2pm. 
 

Easter competition 
 
A huge thank you to all of those children who 
made and bought into school an Easter bonnet 
or model—this was our best year ever and it 
was extremely difficult to judge!  We could 
see how much time and effort went into them, 
we were simply amazed!  
 
Congratulations to the winners: 
 
Nursery:  Bhavteg 
Reception: Eric and Raluca 
Year 1: Yannis and Rayyan 
Year 2: Aaliyah and Ilinca 
Year 3: Sarrinah and Elisa 
Year 4: Luna and Ibrahim 
Year 5: Filip and Ann 
Year 6: Helena and Nathaniel 



 

Attendance Race 
 

 
The results for  Spring Term 2 week 5 
 
Year 6 Mrs Harris’s class is still holding on-
to first place They have stretched the 
lead to 2points...Will anyone succeed in 
toppling year 6 from first place? 
 
Remember it is up to each of you to come 
to school every day to ensure your class 
scores the highest number of points possi-
ble to win the race. It is also important 
NOT TO BE LATE! 
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Diary Dates 
 
 
Easter holiday begins   Saturday 9th April 2022 
and ends on  Sunday 24th April 2022.  
 
Children come back  to School on  
Monday 25th April 2022 
 
May Day Bank Holiday is on Monday 2nd May 
2022 

If you require this newsletter 
in  
 

LARGE PRINT    
                                                                   

please send a note into school 
with your child. 



Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 
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